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Dear Parents/Guardians:							August 27, 2020
Welcome to Second Grade! My name is Kristen McDermott and I will be your child’s teacher for the upcoming year.  I am happy and honored to be a part of the Elk Ridge family and I am thrilled to be sharing this exciting school year with you and your child! I know that you will have questions and concerns about what this school year will look like and I will do my best to help to guide you and your child through this virtual learning experience.  
This Friday, August 28th, we will have a virtual Meet and Greet at 1:30 PM.  You can access this by logging on to Microsoft Teams and you will go into your calendar and click on the Meet and Greet invitation to join.  If you are unable to make it, you can email me with any questions before the start of school.  The district is hosting a parent training on technology and Teams for the Elk Ridge School on Friday, August 28th at 7:00 PM.  You can access this by going to the Elk Ridge website and click join under announcements. 
The Second grade supply pick up was Tuesday, August 25th. If you were unable to pick up the supplies (Red Language Arts folder, Blue Math folder, Science book, Social Studies book, iPad, Teams log in information, white board, and several school supplies) or you picked up on Monday and only got half of the supplies, please try to go to Elk Ridge before 3 PM daily to pick up these materials before the start of school on Monday, August 31st. We will be using most of these materials the first week. 
I will put the start of the school year basic information on my classroom website.  You can access this by going to the Elk Ridge website, click on our teachers, click Kristen McDermott, and class information.  I will update information on this website as needed. 
I look forward to getting to know your child throughout this school year and what makes them special and unique!  I know the beginning of this year will look different, but we will learn and grow together in our virtual setting until we can be in person!  
I am thrilled to start the first day of school on Monday, August 31st  at 8:40 AM! 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me at anytime at kmcdermott@oxfordasd.org if you have any questions or concerns.  Enjoy the rest of summer and I will see you soon!

Thank you,
Kristen McDermott
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